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MAINTAINING OUR 
DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM 
IS CRITICAL TO 
RELIABLE SERVICE 

ELECTIONS UPDATE
Last November, San Juan Water District held our last at-large 
election. Five candidates from Placer and Sacramento counties 
vied for the two at-large positions. ACWA Vice President Pam 
Tobin and long-time Board member Ken Miller were re-elected 
to serve the 2020-24 term. Director Tobin has served on the 
Board since 2004 and Director Miller since 1976, with a 
seven-year hiatus from 1985 to 1992.

Three seats will be on the ballot for the 2022 election, the 
first election using the by-division election format based on 
geographic divisions. For more information, please visit: 
sjwd.org/transitioning-to-division-based-elections

Tobin was selected as the 2021 Board President and 
Director Miller as the 2021 Board Vice President at San 
Juan’s December 2020 Board of Directors meeting. 

YOUR FAVORITE WEBINARS ARE BACK!
The Plant Lady is back! Check out Regional Water Authority’s new lineup 

of informative webinars for outdoor questions, ideas and more. 

How Much Water 
Does Your Landscape 

Really Need?
March 25, 12–1 p.m.

Drought-Tolerant, 
Mediterranean Climate 

Gardens
March 31, 12–1 p.m.

Creating a 
Pollinator 

Garden
April 14, 12–1 p.m.

Register for these free webinars at: bewatersmart.info/webinars
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PRELIMINARY WATER 
SUPPLY CONDITIONS
As of mid-February, this winter has been fairly dry. 
Storage levels may be lower than normal this year 
in Folsom Reservoir, but we don't expect to see the 
extreme conditions of 2015. We do not foresee any 
emergency actions that customers need to take 
this year to respond to a drought, but water 
allocations by the Bureau of Reclamation will not 
be final until April or early May. San Juan will 
provide an update in our May/June WaterGram and 
be sure to visit what’s new at sjwd.org to get an 
update on water supply conditions. Regardless of 
the water supply conditions, we always ask our 
customers to use water efficiently and not waste it.

PLENTY OF WAYS TO PAY YOUR BILL
Now, you can pay your bill using our new pay-by-phone feature. All you need is your account number! Just give 
us a call at 916-791-0115, press 5 and pay your bill over the phone, without having to speak to a representative. 

Or, you can always pay your bill by:

If the rainy season is delayed, it may be 
time to wake up your irrigation system 
from hibernation. Spring is a great time 
to tune up your sprinklers so your yard is 
springtime ready. Just like any other home 
appliance, sprinklers need an annual 
checkup and regular maintenance to 
make sure they’re running as efficiently as 
possible. Check out bewatersmart.info/
sprinkler-tune-up for details. 

Mailing your 
payment through the 
U.S. Postal Service

Dropping off your 
payment at our front gate: 

9935 Auburn-Folsom 
Road, Granite Bay, CA 

Calling us to make 
your payment

Using our updated payment 
portal to make online one-time 
payment or set yourself up for 

automatic payments at sjwd.org
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IRRIGATION SEASON IS COMING! 
ARE YOUR SPRINKLERS READY?


